## **News from the Primary Science Teaching Trust (PSTT)**



### Why and How?

### The Primary Science Teaching Trust's termly newsletter

We are delighted to be able to share our newsletter. This is a termly digital production, available on our website at https://pstt.org.uk/what-we-do/why-how-newsletter

Our newsletter is very much aimed at all teachers and anyone with an interest in primary science.

Each issue has free pullout resources, ready for instant classroom use. These include a picture for talk in science, a whole school challenge and a piece on misconceptions and how to address them.

Please do also actively encourage others to pass our newsletter on to their networks and, if anyone would like to be added to the mailing list for it, please contact Amy Thorman on <a href="mailto:amy.thorman@pstt.org.uk">amy.thorman@pstt.org.uk</a>



# The Primary Science Teaching Trust's International Science Education Conference (PSEC) 6th – 8th June 2019 in Edinburgh, Scotland

Over three days, in the beautiful city of Edinburgh, PSTT will be offering a varied and carefully chosen programme of what we know to be the very best in professional development for primary science education, delivered by experts. The programme includes: keynote speeches \* practical workshops \* reflective seminars \* science shows \* talks \* social events \* a primary-focused exhibition

We know that teachers value CPD sessions delivered by other practising teachers and we are delighted that our Primary Science College of award-winning teachers will be delivering workshops at PSEC. High quality contributions to the programme will also be made by our academic collaborators and strategic partners, and other world class experts in the field.

#### The Conference will cover the following themes:

Neuroscience and how we learn, play and early years, assessment, working scientifically, subject leadership, transition, evidence-informed practice, creativity, outdoor learning, STEM, SEND and EAL, gender bias, emotional and mental wellbeing, and information technology.

Our call for programme proposals opens in April 2018 and will close in September 2018.

Register your interest today by visiting the Conference website: https://www.primaryscienceconference.org/ and, to be included in our conference mailing list, please contact Amy Thorman on amy.thorman@pstt.org.uk

